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KEY
ACTIONS 

Dogs Policy 
Supporting Educational Trips
Policy 

Governors have approved a
number of new policies available
on the school website including:

We have reviewed our
constitution and changed the
make up of the governing body
to include  2 Parents, 1 LA, 1 Head
Teacher, 1 Staff Member and 4
Co-opted Members. 

Follow - Up actions from our
recent OFSTED were discussed
and agreed. 

 

We have a Co-opted vacancy on the
Governing Board at Norwood Primary
School. If you feel you have skills that
could benefit the school then please
contact the Chair of Governors via the
school office.

We reviewed our SEND
provision and considered the
needs of our pupils and how
the school was effectively
supporting them with a
specific focus on thier
progress 

Aim High, Never Give Up, Follow Your
Dream, Lead by Example 

DO YOU WANT TO
BE A GOVERNOR? 


